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To date, we have 11 active associate members, including a new member in Citizen’s One.  We are happy 
to have 5 exhibitors for the spring conference.  Thank you for the opportunity to serve as the Associate 
Sector representative these past two years on the NeASFAA board.  It has been and I’m sure will 
continue to be a time of transition, challenges and growth in the financial aid industry and I’m happy to 
have had the opportunity to learn and grow as a board member and associate sector rep.  Kent Wolfe, 
Inceptia, will serve as the new associate sector representative.  Best wishes for a productive upcoming 
year! 

 


